


Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 
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ADORATION CHAPEL– Thank you Adorers for 
your devotion to our Eucharistic Lord, please spread the 
word about this wonderful blessing. Won't you consider 
substituting or covering one of our open hours each 
week? The current hours in need of an adorer are: Sun-
day 6pm and 1am, Monday 10 am, 3pm and 1am, Sat-
urday 6am (the last 2 Saturdays of each month). We are 
also in need of a partner for Monday 8am and 7pm. 
Kindly call Marianne Kloc at 267-346-0152 if you are 
interested.    
 
ANNOINTING OF THE SICK—Please call the rec-
tory if someone is sick. The Holy Eucharist will be 
brought to anyone homebound.     
 
BAPTISMS—The Sacrament of Baptism is normally 
administered on Sundays at 12:45P.M. Pre-Jordan 
class, for the first child only, is required for parents. 
Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00 
PM in room 2B on the 2nd floor of the Meeting Center. 
Parents, please call the rectory to register for the class 
or for a Baptism. 
 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP—All are invited 
- as we sing God’s praises and share in His Word and 
His Love in an intimate community of faith. We meet 
every Tuesday from 7:00-8:30PM in Room 2F in the 
Meeting Center. For more information, please contact 
our spiritual prayer group director, Deacon Bob Ska-
winski, at rjcs1219@verizon.net. 
 
 
FOOD COLLECTION— We will collect our usual 
items for Mary’s Pantry on the second Sunday of each 
month.  Please bring your canned and boxed items, pa-
per goods and baby needs to Mass and place them in 
the designated places 
 
RCIA—For those who are considering becoming a 
member of the Catholic Faith information is available. 
Please contact the Director of Religious Education, 
Annmarie Flanagan, at 215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701. 
 
ROSARY—All are invited to recite the rosary after the 
9:00am Mass. For those who can stay longer, the Chap-
let of Divine Mercy is also recited.  The rosary is also 
recited at the following times: 
4:45pm Saturday Nights, 7pm each night throughout 
May in the Grotto of our Blessed Mother, 7:30PM First 
Friday (Church), 8:00am First Saturday (Church), 
6pm Wednesdays in our Blessed Mother's Meeting 
Room (#2D Antioch Meeting Center), 10am Tuesdays 
Rosary for Healing (Chapel), 3pm Fridays Sacred Heart 
Rosary (Chapel)  
 
WEDDINGS—Arrangements should be made at least 
six months in advance. Please call the rectory to make 
an appointment with one of the priests.  
 

Sunday      May 20, 2018 
Vigil: Gn 11:1-9 or Ex 19:3-8a, 16-20b or Ez 37:1-14 or Jl 
3:1-5; Ps 104:1-2, 24, 35, 27-28, 29, 30; Rom 8:22-27; Jn 
7:37-39 
Day: Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34; 1 Cor 12:3b-7, 
12-13 or Gal 5:16-25; Jn 20:19-23 or Jn 15:26-27; 16:12-15 
7:30AM    Michael Bronston (Diane and Richard Nappi) 
9:30AM    Kathryn Marseglia (Vito Marseglia) 
11:30AM Erne Hofelder (Raymond Hofelder) 
6:00PM   All Living and Deceased Members of the Parish 
 
 
Monday      May 21, 2018 
Gn 3:9-15, 20 or Acts 1:12-14; Ps 87:1-2, 3, 5, 6-7; Jn 19:25-
34 
9:00AM    Joseph Hassan (Jean Maxian) 
 
Tuesday      May 22, 2018  
Jas 4:1-10; Ps 55:7-8, 9-10a, 10b-11a, 23; Mk 9:30-37 
9:00AM    Mary Grady (Bill and Kathy Pasko)  
 
Wednesday  May 23, 2018 
Jas 4:13-17; Ps 49:2-3, 6-7, 8-10, 11; Mk 9:38-40 
9:00AM   Florence Cebula (Gene Marvuglio) 
 
Thursday   May 24, 2018 
Jas 5:1-6; Ps 49:14-15ab, 15cd-16, 17-18, 19-20; Mk 9:41-
50 
9:00AM   Mary LaRoche (Rich and Kathy Moore) 
 
Friday      May 25, 2018 
Jas 5:9-12; Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 8-9, 11-12; Mk 10:1-12 
9:00AM    Elizabeth Konnopka (The Swartwood Family) 
 
Saturday    May 26, 2018 
Jas 5:13-20; Ps 141:1-2, 3 and 8; Mk 10:13-16 
8:30AM     Giuseppe Covello (The Covello Family) 
5:15PM    All Living and Deceased Members of the Parish) 
 
Sunday      May 27, 2018 
Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Ps 33:4-5, 6, 9, 18-19, 20, 22; Rom 8:14-
17; Mt 28:16-20 
7:30AM    Annie Wildey (Lee Smith) 
9:30AM    Michael Healy (The Celini Family) 
11:30AM Michael Herlihy (Margaret Herlihy) 
6:00PM   Kevin McCoy (Stephanie Schrader) 
  
 
 
 
 

RECTORY SUMMER HOURS 
JUNE 15TH—AUGUST 31ST 

 
Summer Rectory Hours will be: 
Monday – Thursday 9am-4pm  
Friday 9am-12pm 



FOR THE SICK IN OUR  
COMMUNITY that they return to 
the comfort of good health: Loretta 
Amerine, Sabrina Amerine, Ruthann 
Carroll, Brynn Clare Connor, Mary C. 
Crawford, Rick Findley, Olga Flem-
ing, David Fry, Rose Ann Grall, 
Madeline Guarnieri, Denise Hiel, 
Charles Hofelder, Charles Jacobson, 
Edmund Liwoch, Jane Liwoch, Bernie 
Matulis, Eileen Murphy,  Christine 
Nassar, Nabil Nassar, James O’Brien, 
Thomas O’Brien, Thelma Pisano, Ja-
net Sassaman, Mark Sassaman, Dar-
win Stout, Catherine Torres(Please call 
the rectory to submit prayer requests 
for the sick, and also to remove a name 
from the list.  Names will be removed 
after a month, unless you request oth-
erwise.) 
 
FOR OUR BELOVED  
DECEASED, especially Christopher 
V. Walcott, all of our  service person-
nel killed while serving our country, 
those who have no one to pray for 
them, and the Holy Souls in purgatory. 
 
FOR THOSE SERVING OUR 
COUNTRY : Cameron Armstrong, 
Daniel Basheda, Matthew Bauer, 
Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon, 
Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael 
Joseph Buckley, Brad Bullman, Evan 
Cumming, Brent Cummings, Kevin 
O’Brien Darby, Staten DeTample, 
Andrew Dill, Ronald Ernst, Anthony 
Fuscarello, Joe Galle, Jessica Garcia, 
Shane Gibbons, Stephen Greene, Jona-
than Grubb, Edward Hill, David & 
Christine Kawoczka Krueger, Matthew 
Krall, Justin Kumor, Daniel LaMorte, 
Matt Leonardo, James Limer, Matthew 
Listner, Michael Lowe, W. Kyle Ma-
grisi, Joseph Marchand, Greg Marolo, 
Matthew McGurk, Phil Melandez, 
Chris Merrick, David Morgan, Kevin 
Nash, Stephen Neder, Fred Olivari, 
John O’Rourke, John Parente, J.C. 
Peabody, Laura Perazzola, Gregory B. 
Procaccini, Jason Propst, Matthew 
Rieser, James Tams, Scott Toro, John 
Worman.  
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COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS 
                                                              

                                                  May 14, 2017               May 13, 2018 
Sunday Offering                     $15,750.00  387 env.    $16,676.00   372 env. 
Online Parish Giving             $  2,504.47*                  $  3,860.94 
Total Weekly Contribution   $18,254.47                    $20,536.94 
 
Respect Life                             $  7,099.00                    $ 6,726.00       
Ascension                                $   3,227.00                    $ 2,868.00       
 
*May Average   

We are very grateful for the support of our parish! 

FISCAL CORNER 
 
As many of you know, during the months after school lets out for the sum-
mer, we do see a drop in our Sunday contributions.  Those summer months 
are when we see the biggest challenge with our cash flow.  We would ask 
that you consider our online parish giving program as a way to ensure your 
weekly contribution is made to the parish.  Those participating in online giv-
ing have found the program to be more convenient and allows them to main-
tain full control over their account.  Parish Giving also allows you to gener-
ate a giving report, contribute to Christmas and Easter as well as all other 
special collections, in addition to allowing you to change the method and/or 
timing of the funds transfer.   
Our online giving program is a great success and our hope is that more pa-
rishioners will enroll.  You may do so by going to the St. Ignatius of Antioch 
website at http://www.stignatius.church  and clicking on the Parish Giving 
logo.  For those participating in our Parish Giving program, you may print a 
participation receipt from the parish giving website to place in the weekly 
collection basket.  Thank you all for your generosity towards our parish with 
your Sunday Gifts! 

MAY FLOWERS FOR THE BLESSED MOTHER ALTAR  
 
 
 

 
 
For a Special Intention         Requested by Loretta and Bill Amerine    
In Honor of the Gublo Family          Requested by The Gublo Family     
In Memory of Helen Schick              Requested by John and Dolores McGowan  
In Memory of Mary D. McMullen   Requested by her daughter Dorothy 
In Memory of Mary Corcoran and  Requested by The Joy Family 
Helen Jurska 
In Honor of Fannie LaLor     Requested by Jennifer Morello 
In Memory of Diane Mays                Requested by The Mays Family 
In Honor of The LaGrutta Family   Requested by The LaGrutta Family 
In Memory of The Gaiser and          Requested by Mariannn and John Flahive  
Flahive Families 
In Memory of Rich Petrucco     Requested by The Petrucco and Naylor   
        Families 
In Honor of The Clark Family          Requested by Paul and Dorothy Clark 
In Memory of Timothy K. Breslin    Requested by Bernadette Breslin and  
                      Children  
In Memory of Jane McAleavy      Requested by Patricia McAleavy 
In Memory of Kathleen Durkin      Requested by Patricia McAleavy 
In Honor of Our Blessed Mother       Requested by Patricia McAleavy 
In Memory of Catherine Prigge         Requested by Emil and Maryann Prigge  
In Memory of Elsie Murray               Requested by Emil and Maryann Prigge 
Special Intentions       Requested by the Halas Family  
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As we approach the summer months and, hopefully, better weather 
and spend more time out of doors, let us not forget that this is not 
the time to spend less time with the Lord.  Our parish has been 
blessed for over 20 years of an adoration chapel open 24/7 (barring 

weather issues).  There is someone there in adoration every hour of every day- that 
would be over 174,720 hours of adoration.  We are all truly blessed; but, as Fr. 
Anthony had mentioned in one of his recent homilies on the Friday of the March 
for Life when there were about 50 people in Church for mass- if Carson Wentz 
was here today, we would have standing room only flowing out onto Reading Ave.  
Yet, we have the Creator of the Universe, the living and one, true God present in 
our chapel every day and… well, you know.  Let us come adore Him. 

St. Thomas Aquinas, pray for us. 

Rose of Life Intention:  For all children who suffer from 
birth defects 
 
“A model of care has been developed specifically for families 
whose infant is likely to die before or after birth. Often called 

‘perinatal hospice,’ it's a way of caring for both the baby and the baby's family 
before, as well as after, birth.” Just like adult hospice at end of life care, the mother 
and the family are counseled to prepare for the loss of their child, how to love the 
child ‘in utero’ and how to pray, prepare and be ready for the child’s coming into 
this world.  It is a beautiful ministerial service that helps families accompany their 
family member from life into death, just a Mary never left Jesus’ side during His 
entire arrest, scourging, carrying of the Cross, crucifixion and death.  She was 
there until the end, and so, we must be with these children regardless of outcome 
to love them from the beginning of their lives until the end. 
Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us. 
Intercessory Prayer: For all who feel incapable of welcoming life: May the Lord 
fill their hearts with peace 
and strengthen them to receive this gift; We pray to the Lord 
 

GROTTO BRICKS 
 

The best way to remember our departed friends and relatives may be to dedicate a 
visible monument in their memory.  We are currently taking orders for personally 
inscribed bricks that will be permanently installed on the walkway to the parish 
grotto.  The donation is $100.00 per brick with personal messages allowed up to 15 
letters on each of three lines.  Orders will be taken until May 31st for summer in-
stallation.  Order forms are available in each vestibule and can be returned directly 
to the rectory.  Please include your $100.00 donation with your order form.  If you 
need further assistance, call Bill Murphy at 215-736-0628 or Jim Walsh at 215-321
-3288.   

EAGLE EYE MINISTRIES YOUNG ADULT SUMMER INSTITUTE 
 
 
 

 
Young adults (ages 20-35) are invited to Cincinnati, OH for this year’s Summer 
Institute.  From August 2-12, 2018, experience beyond the normal Catholic retreat. 
Discover the intense joy of knowing Christ through hiking, service, prayer led by 
brothers and sisters of the Community of St. John, and exploring our theme of 
"How Do We Know God is Real?" in daily theology and philosophy class. Contact 
St. Ignatius of Antioch parishioner and Summer Institute director Emily Rogers 
with any questions at egrogers22@gmail.com. Also, vis-
it www.eagleeyeministries.org/summer-institutes/ for registration and additional in-
formation. 

 
 
 
 

Brothers of Borromeo  
Vocation Camp  

July 13, 2018  
 
Boys in Grades 6, 7, and 8 are 
invited to a summer day of fun, 
food, and faith at St. Charles 
Borromeo Seminary with the 
Philadelphia Seminarians!  The 
registration fee of $25 includes 
supplies, lunch and dinner.  To 
Register, or for more infor-
mation, visit: heedthecall.org/
event/BBVC 
 
Questions? Contact the Voca-
tion Office for the Diocesan 
Priesthood at (610) 667-5778 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Musical Theatre  
Summer Camp! 

Saint Ignatius Catholic Church 
June 18-22 • 9:00 am–12:00 pm 
 
All events take place in the audi-
torium.  This exciting Musical 
Theater Camp will expose stu-
dents to the many facets of musi-
cal theater. Students will be act-
ing, singing, and dancing all 
week! Our professional staff in-
cludes St. Ignatius’ own Cantor, 
Shelly Tapp, and Director of Mu-
sic, Lee Milhous. Campers will 
present a show for parents and 
friends on final day, Friday, June 
22nd at 11:00 am.   
Limited to 30 Students, so Regis-
ter Now!   
Ages: Students entering 3rd 
Grade – 8th Grade.   
Tuition: $175 for the week. 
Deadline for Registration: June 
1st  
If you have questions, or would 
like to register please e-mail: 
broadwayopera@gmail.com 



Take courage; 
get up, he is 
calling  
you.                                                     
Mk 10:49 

Simply Visit:  
www.stignatius.formed.org 
 
Register yourself and enjoy the content  
available to you and your family! 

GET FORMED  
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Building upon Pope St. John Paul II's writings about "the 
feminine genius," Colleen Carroll Campbell discusses the 
uniqueness of the nature and vocation of women, both 
gifts from God. She uses the lives of several female saints 
to help women recognize and use their gifts to live out 
their faith as Christians in the modern world. Author and 
columnist Colleen Carroll Campbell hosts EWTN's Faith 
and Culture program. 

 
 
 
 
 
Our Outdoor Columbarium Niches, located in the memorial circle in the 
center of our cemetery, are now available for sale.  Double granite front 
niches are intended to be used by two cremated remains of two persons 
behind a marble shutter.  If you have any questions, or are interested in 
purchasing a niche, please visit our parish website at 
www.stignatius.church or call the Rectory at 215-493-3377. 

OUR SEMINARIAN 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer for a Seminarian 
  
God our Father, 
Thank you for calling Griffen 
Schlaepfer to prepare for priesthood. 
Grant him the grace to grow closer 
to You through daily prayer. 
Help him form his personality as a 
credible witness to others. Bless him 
while he studies Your word and the 
teachings of the Church, and give 
him a generous heart to serve Your 
people. 
We ask this through Your Son, Jesus 
Christ, our great High Priest. 
Amen 

H.O.P.E.  
(Helping Other  

People Everyday) 
 

A volunteer coordinator position is now available. 
Responsibilities include:  Receive requests for help from parishioners by 
phone or email on a weekly basis.  Advise team contact person of request. 
The contact person finds a volunteer to handle the request.  
 
What we do: Visit shut-ins; prepare meals in a crisis situation; grocery 
shop or run errands for shut-ins; take others to the grocery store; take peo-
ple to Mass one day a month; drive to medical  
appointments, bank, post office, etc.  

PARISH MAY PROCESSION 
 
All parishioners, young, old and in -between are invited to be a 
part of this annual event giving glory and honor to Mary our 
Mother. 
When: Monday, May 21 
Time: 7:00 PM 
Where: St. Ignatius Church and grounds 
If you or members of your organization would like to walk in 
the procession please line up in front of school at 6:45 pm. If 
you can not walk please join us in church for the prayer ser-
vice.  Mary our Mother pray for us. 

A SECOND CHANCE 
 
St. Ignatius Parish's first ever Picture 
Directory can still show your family 
as members of this history-making 
100 year old Catholic parish in Yard-
ley. Universal Church Directory has 
arranged to have its photographers 
return for one more day of pictures to 
accommodate the families who were 
on vacation, sick, unable to be photo-
graphed last month, or whose children 
were away at colleges. 
 
Reserve your time for Wednesday, 
May 30th, from 3 to 8 pm in the 
church auditorium, beneath the 
church. 
 
You may schedule your family time 
online at ucdir.com.  Use the parish 
code: pa786 and the password: Ignati-
us, or  call 215-493-3377 for help. 
Families who wish to use an existing 
family photo in the directory, can sub-
mit it to the rectory office during busi-
ness hours any time in May, along 
with a $10 fee payable by check or 
cash to St. Ignatius parish. This will 
still enable that family to receive a 
free copy of the directory when pub-
lished. Digital photos are better than 
hard copy photos, but both will work 
if properly identified with names.   



St. Ignatius of Antioch School      
“A Community of Faith,  
Academics and Service” 

 
“O Mary we crown thee with blossoms today.” 
Queen of the Angels, Queen of the May!” 
Parish May Procession - Monday, May 21st at 
7:00pm. 
Any individual or group wanting to walk in the 
procession please meet outside of school at 
6:45pm. 

 
UM,UM GOOD! 
ST. IGNATIUS SCHOOL DAY AT 
VINCE’S PIZZA! 
When: Sunday, May 20 

Time: 1:30 -9:00 pm 
With your support the school will earn 20% of all sales dur-
ing this time. 

 
May we never forget our brave men and 
women for gave the ultimate sacrifice that we 
might be free. 
May they rest in peace, Amen. 
School will be closed Friday, May 25 and 

Monday, May 28. 
 

From the Religious Education Office …   
Since PREP classes have ended for the 
year, the PREP Office is open from Mon-
day through Thursday from 9:30 a.m. on. 

 
PREP REGISTRATION FOR THE 2018 – 2019 
SCHOOL YEAR:    Registration forms, which have 
changed this year, are available in the PREP Office and 
online on the Parish Website.  You can always pick them 
up in the PREP office.  We still have the discount for those 
who register before June 30. 
We need new Catechists and Aides for PREP Classes for 
the 2018 – 2019 PREP year.  If you think you might want 
to help our parish kids get connected with God, please con-
tact Annmarie in the PREP Office (215-493-5204). 
 
VACATION BIBLE CAMP:  This year  our  program is 
Shipwrecked: Rescued by Jesus –  
June 25 – June 29.  All PREP and St. Ignatius School stu-
dents who will be entering grades K to 5 in September 
have received registration forms.  Please register as soon as 
possible so we can get needed supplies on time.  We need 
many volunteers (adults and junior aides – 6th through 
12th grades).  Don’t be shy; please call Annmarie if you 
are interested in volunteering. 
 
Parents of students who are in grades 7-8:  Please en-
courage your sons and daughters to continue their Reli-
gious Education after Confirmation.  Confirmation is a 
beginning, not an end.  Don’t deprive your older kids the 
chance to learn more about who God is and what he is all 
about.  We all know how much we need God in our lives.  
“Special Needs” PREP class:   Parents, are you aware 
that we have a PREP class for students with special needs?  
This class meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.  If we could 
help to give your child a religious education in a small 
group environment, please give Annmarie a call at 215-493
-5204. 
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HELP SUPPORT OUR FATHER McCAFFERTY  
SCHOLARSHIP FUND  

 
A suggestion to our parishioners - see if the company 
you work for might consider a matching gift to your 
donation to our Scholarship Fund. We are in need of 
several donations to the fund in order to assist needy 
families with school tuition.  
 

High school men are invited to gather 
for this 4-day, 3-night camp with the 
Philadelphia Seminarians.  The camp 
includes dynamic talks, small group 
discussions, meaningful prayer expe-
riences, and a fun environment includ-
ing a ropes course, swimming pool, 

lake, basketball, soccer, frisbee, and more.  A sliding 
scale registration fee of $25-$300 includes lodging, 
meals, t-shirt, and activities.  To Register, or for more 
information, visit: http://heedthecall.org/event/
quovadis/   
 
Questions? Contact the Vocation Office for the Dioc-
esan Priesthood at (610) 667-5778 

2018 CONWELL-EGAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
GIRLS SUMMER BASKETBALL CAMP 

JUNE 25th –29th  
CONWELL—EGAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL  

GIRLS 3rd—8th GRADE 
9:00AM—3:00PM * 

$150 Per Camper ($50 Sibling Discount) 
 
Camp Includes:  Basketball Drill Stations, Guest Speakers, 
Player Evaluations, 3 on 3 / 5 on 5 games, Basketball Con-
tests, Video Sessions. 
 
Each Camper Receives:  Tee-Shirt, Daily Lunch Available, 
Pre and Post Camp Care Available, Game Passes, Water Bot-
tle 
 
Register online or download registration form at: 
www.leaguelineup.com/cecgb 
 
Guest Speakers Include: Bryan Caver (Conwell—Egan Boys 
Head Coach), Andrew Johnson (Widener University Wom-
en’s Basketball), La’Keisha Sutton (University of South Caro-
lina 2009-12); Beroe (Bulgaria); Fan Favorite (founder)   


